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February 2, 2012

Dear Professor_

Over the last few weeks, we at Paramount have been humbled by the strong public
opposition to the proposed SOPA and PIPA legislation. The extent of the negative
reaction surprised us, and it motivates this letter to you.

We would like to come to The UniversityF to talk with you, your
colleagues and your students about these and related 1ssues. We would be happy to give

a formal presentation followed by an open discussion period. Alternatively, we would be
happy to join for a session of an existing course or seminar.

Either way, our goal would be to exchange ideas about content theft, its challenges and
possible ways to address it. We obviously think about these issues deeply on a daily
basis. But, as these last few weeks made painfully clear, we still have much to learn.
We would love to come to campus and do exactly that.

Can you reach out to me at the above email or phone to talk about possible dates?

Many thanks,

Alfred Clinton P‘e:r\;?/




